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DATE

CONTRACTOR NAME

CONTRACTOR BUSINESS

ADDRESS

CITY, NE  ZIP

Dear CONTRACTOR,

 
This letter is to inform you that you can no longer be involved with the Department of Health and Human Services projects due to 480 NAC 4-002.06, which reads in part:

All Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Waiver providers must meet the standards outlined in 471 NAC 2-000.  Additional standards including, but not limited to the following, apply for providers of HCBS Waiver services:

(M) Not engage in or have an ongoing history of criminal activity that may be harmful or may endanger individuals for whom they provide services.  This may include a listing on the child or adult central registries of abuse and neglect, a listing on sex offender registries, or a history of criminal convictions.

Convictions include:

LIST CONVICTION(S)

The results of your criminal background checks include a STATEMENT OF CONVICTION. This conviction causes you to be ineligible to be a Nebraska Medicaid provider.

You have the right to appeal this decision within 90 days of the date of this notice.  If you want to appeal this decision, you may submit a written request for a hearing to the Department of Health and Human Services: Legal Services – Hearing Section, P.O. Box 98914, Lincoln, NE  68509-8914.  The request much identify the basis of this appeal.  At that time, you may submit documentation or written arguments against the denial.

If you have questions about this denial, please contact me at ###.###.####.

Sincerely,

ATP DIRECTOR NAME

DIRECTOR

cc:  Melinda Abbott, HHS Provider Relations Program Manager
August 2023

